DONALD DAVIS

The Arizona Dept. of Environmental Protection Proudly States "Our Mission and Vision: To protect
and enhance public health and the environment in Arizona." The proposed Copper World permit is
totally inadequate to meet this goal. I request that you to demand a permit that will hold the mine
*always* accountable for limiting its air pollution and protecting the environment — no exceptions.



